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OPEN HOUSEOPEN HOUSE
Thursday, September 18th

3:30-5:30pm

Maplewood Lanes

Open house is a drop-in event where students of any

grade, K-12, within any Westside Community School

can learn about the Westside High School and Middle

School bowling programs, as well as youth leagues,

and try the sport out.

Free Bowling

Free Coaching

Come check it out.


